
Lee Recreation Commission      February 4, 2013 

 

Present: Phil Sanborn, Geoff Carlton, Dave Young, Dawn Genes 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  none available 

 

 

 

 

Phil has been looking at getting dugouts built at the Babe Ruth field at Little River Park.  Some 

that are pre-cast are extremely expensive and not possible.  Phil proposes that they be made with 

a cement pad floor and then two feet of cinder block with a framed building on top.  Discussion 

about where spectator seating will be and how to handle the walkway and drainage. 

 

The Legion Post 67 request to use the Babe Ruth field at Little River Park was approved by the 

selectmen.  The Legion may assist with the dugouts. 

 

Electric service from the substation shed to the well area will be covered under the 2013-2014 

operating budget. 

 

The draft Lee Recreation Master Plan was reviewed and discussed.  Members provided input for 

content and strategic action items. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:44 pm.   

 

Next meeting March 4, 2013 


